Barry County Democratic Committee Chair’s Report for CD2 January 2024 1. We continue with our “For What It’s Worth” fundraising and friend-raising campaign. We have a total of 3,300 letters to mail to Strong Democrats’ homes in the county, with some of our volunteers adding handwritten notes. We are now brainstorming on our next outreach effort. 2. We have reactivated our “Brew with Blue” get-togethers! On the first Saturday of each month, we meet at a local coffee shop or diner to chat about whatever topics come up. Candidate Michael Lynch joined us at our January meeting. Next month’s venue will be posted to our Facebook page. 3. We recently lost a good friend and champion of the Democratic Party in Barry County: Bob Dwyer. His family kindly directed that any memorials for Bob be sent to the Barry County Democratic Party. We have his obituary posted on our Facebook page, here: https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=769481001884319&set=pb.100064672783 253.-2207520000&type=3 4. Our January newsletter is out and can be read here: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TIE9hGlRfENw9v7uOuwxFnSOTwoEGwhE/view?usp=sh aring

